
 

 
 

 
 

 

Statement of Reasons  

 

Following feedback collated during the first three months of the experimental 
order received from Chickerell Primary Academy, local residents and the Local 
Road Safety Officer it has been determined necessary to amend the current 
restrictive hours. The amended hours are intended to enable a balanced 
approach between the needs of residents, the safety of the children and the 
schools availability to steward the School Street successfully.   
 

 
 


